
From:                                 Mills, Penelope
Sent:                                  21 Jul 2020 14:06:40 +0100
To:                                      Mills, Penelope
Subject:                             FW: NE Haverhill

  
From: Burns, John <john.burns@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 July 2020 12:30
To: Mills, Penelope <Penelope.Mills@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: NE Haverhill

 
Penny 
 
Thanks for the update and I totally agree that the work that has gone on to change the development to 
meet needs of new and old residents has basically meant that it now is, apart from a few tweaks as you 
mention, satisfactory as far as I am concerned.
 
Whilst a large development, and in view of the lack of adverse consultation comments on the reserved 
matters application (DC/19/1940/FUL) despite my publicising it through social media several times, I am 
withdrawing my call-in request for this to be taken to Development Control and instead allow it to be 
determined under delegated authority as deemed fit.
 
Regards
 
John
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